
December 11, 2019


Regarding support for the Darden School of Business Registrar application:


As one of the original developers of Registrar, I have been called on from time to time to assist 
the Darden School with maintenance of the application.  Such maintenance has included:


Automated testing

Bug fixes

Minor enhancements

Deployment architecture

Updates to Java, JBoss EAP, SQL Server


If Darden has discontinued support for a business school that uses Registrar, I will consider 
providing support for Registrar to that school on the following terms.  Consulting will be carried 
out by remote screen sharing with personnel of the school who are now taking responsibility 
for maintenance.  Cost is by an hourly rate, to be negotiated.  I will not have access to the code 
base and will do no independent work.


Meeting times for consulting are to be arranged in advanced, ad hoc, by email.  There are to be 
no obligations by either party as to the number of hours guaranteed to be provided.  Either 
party may discontinue the relationship at any time, with short notice.


Mr. Nick Skriloff can vouch for me, the two of us having worked together over the span of the 
lifetime of Registrar.


Richard Brewster, Owner

Rabbit Software LLC


https://rabbitsoftware.com/


richard@rabbitsoftware.com
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